
 

Tonight: YE Student Helena Zuil’s; This is my life 
PARTNERS’ NIGHT   à  à  à   please advise Ed re attendance, before noon Monday 9 Sept ß  ß  ß 

Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro and Jeff Franklin 
 

Future Programs:  

 

17 Sept; Club Assembly 
Fellowship: Wayne Fry and John Hozack 
 

24 Sept; Ben Barry 
Introduction: John Payne 
Vote of Thanks: Guy Porter 
Fellowship: Emile Jansen and Bernard Jones 
 

October is Rotary’s Economic and Community 
Development Month 
 

1 Oct; Alan Heighway, ‘How to prevent heart attacks’  
Fellowship: Jo Jones and Brian Morrison 
 

8 Oct; Life Education - visit and BBQ 
Fellowship: Clare Nyholm and John Payne 
 

15 Oct; No meeting, South Coast Wine Show Dinner 
 

22 Oct; UHS Captains 
 

29 Oct; Eyes For Africa 
 

November is Rotary’s Rotary Foundation Month 
 

12 Nov; Vicki MacDougall, DRIVING 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Report on meeting of 3 September 2019 
 

PDG Glenn Wran opened the meeting welcoming members and the District Governor Peter Ford and 
new inductee member Beck Cameron.  
PDG Glenn Wran informed members that Nigeria has been polio free for three years and could be declared 
polio free in 2020.  
Also PDG Glenn attended the Shoalhaven Emergency Awards. The South Coast wine show Showcase to be 
held on 18th October 2019 7 for 7:30pm Mollymook Golf Club. The Men’s shed next to SES is having its 
grand opening on 
Saturday 7th 
September.  
 
New Member Induction 
of Beck Cameron by DG 
Peter Ford, Welcome to 
our Club and to Rotary.  
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 SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BASIC EDUCATION AND LITERACY MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
19 Sept Thurs Rotary tables 

‘The Entertainers’ 
13, 14. 15, 19, 20, 21 

Sept  
The Entertainers 
at the Civic Centre 

20 Sept Fri Jumping Castle Milton PS 
10 Oct  Hat Day 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Golf Club 

18 Oct Fri 
South Coast Wine Show 
$50, 7 for 7:30pm dinner,  
Golf Club 

24 Oct Thur World Polio Day 

30 Oct Wed 
Dream Cricket at Milton PS 
Students from MPS, UPS, 
Budawang, helpers from UHS 

23 Nov Sat Relay for Life 
6-7-8 
Mar 

2020 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

BIRTHDAYS: None this week. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:   
12 Sept; Claire and Gareth Davies,  
14 Sept; Karri and Murry Conran. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed 
Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  
BY NO LATER THAN 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


PP Dale Wilford spoke on the passing of Zilma Turnbull and the early days of the RC Milton-Ulladulla 
and the assistance given by Zilma through cooking the dinner meals etc for the members at the CWA Hall 
Milton.  

Almoner wishes a speedy recovery to Bill Harris and Brian Johnson.  

District Governor Peter Ford was introduced by PDG Glenn Wran giving a brief resume of Peter’s life 
in Rotary.  

The final chapter of 9710, DG Peter has visited 26 Clubs so far, our club is the 27th. Peter was born in 
England, moved around England before moving to Australia is now a member of Aurora-Gungahlin.  

DG Peter spoke on some of the achievements of the RC of Milton-Ulladulla, our club is currently second 
in the District for membership.  

DG Peter then spoke on some of the projects that we are currently involved with including Dream Cricket, 
Business Community Network Luncheon, Blessing of the Fleet, Calcutta and Swap Meet just to name a 
few.  

  
DG Peter spoke on District projects including Foundation, club development, public image etc.  

This year’s District Governor’s wife Judy Ford’s charity is St John’s Care in Canberra and Surrounds 
assisting people in the community with the basics of living, and making a difference in people’s lives.  

Raffle tickets are sale for a huge hamper to be drawn at the District Conference next year.  

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 
 

Two new Club signs erected to replace our old ones and showing where we currently meet. 
North and South of Ulladulla. 

 

 
 
 

 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


